


John HILL     (fl.1417)
of London.


  2 Jul.	1417	Archbishop Chichele wrote to the Abbot of Westminster, requiring him to
		produce John, who was suspected of heresy and erroneous opinions. No 
		further details of the case are known.
		(“The Early Lollards: A Survey of Popular Lollard Activity in England 
1382-1428” by Charles Kightley. Submitted for the degree of Ph.D. in
the Department of History of the University of York, September 1475
p.527)
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